PETER F. ARFAA, ARCHITECTS, P.C.

Construction Solutions, Inc.
2263 West Liberty
Ann Arbor, M1 48103

Attn: James W. Kugler
06 March 2003

Dear Jim,

What my company appreciated most in our experience with Construction Solutions, Inc.,
for Renal Research Institute’s new kidney dialysis center, was your competence and
respect to the construction timetable. It was comforting to know that, the weeks myself
and/or my colleague Michael D. Harris, could not be on site, the project was in good
hands and more importantly, on schedule.

Medical applications aren’t the easiest projects to undertake, but your efforts and the final
product, which was a result of strict conformance to our plans and specifications, were
admirable.

I wish you and your company future success and if I can be of further assistance, please

do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Peter F. Arfaa, FAIA
PFA /mDh
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